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Eight German solar energy companies to visit Albuquerque April 3-4 
 

  

Albuquerque - The German American Chamber of Commerce (GACC) Office for the Western United 

States, located in San Francisco will be leading a mission of eight German solar energy sector companies 

to Albuquerque on April 3-4, 2014. New Mexico solar companies are cordially invited to attend an 

industry matchmaking event which will be held on Friday, April 4 at the Albuquerque UNM Science 

Park Rotunda from 9:00 am to noon. 

 

The mission's goals and objectives are to find potential business partners for the purpose of joint 

ventures, technology transfer, signing representative agreements and to assess the market for possible 

direct investment. The German companies are manufacturers and service providers and all are actively 

working in the solar energy sector in Germany and in other countries. The delegation will also be 

accompanied by representatives of the German Ministry of Economic Affairs and the German Consul-

General from Houston, TX. 

 

Companies or organizations interested in participating in the discussion sessions or who wish to make an 

appointment with a specific company to meet at their place of business should contact: Mr. Mirko 

Wutzler, Director of Business Development for the German-American Chamber of Commerce at (415) 

248-1243 or by email at: mwutzler@gaccwest.com. 

 

Alternatively, companies may contact Mr. Stephan Helgesen, the Honorary German Consul, by phone at 

(505) 239-0008 or by email at: honoraryconsul@honorarygermanconsul.org 
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